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             28th September 2023 
 
 
To Tom Whiting, Director General of the IOPC. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I have been trying to communicate with Sir Mark Rowley, who has not fulfilled his protocols 
and procedures after being informed of child abuse. After several letters getting nowhere, I 
sent a letter of complaint which should have been forwarded to your office according to the 
police and home office websites. Yet I have not been contacted by your department. Either Sir 
Mark’s office has not complied, or yours has not fulfilled its own protocols and procedures 
regarding first contact. Please find attached a copy of the letter of complaint I sent to the 
international criminal court on this subject at The Hague.  
 
A quick response would be greatly appreciated. This letter has been forwarded to The Hague.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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